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THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN
REGENTS COMMUNICATION

ITEM FOR INFORMATION

Subject: University Human Resources Report

Union Activity

Michigan Nurses Association/The University of Michigan Professional Nurse
Council (MNA/UMPNC)

The University and MNA/UMPNC will begin contract negotiations on March 15,
2022. The current labor agreement expires on June 30, 2022.
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Geoffrey S. Chatas
Executive Vice President
and Chief Financial Officer
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